
 
 
 

C I T Y  O F  P H I L A D E L P H I A  
          

 

  
 

 

Date 

Owner 
Address 
City, State, Zip Code 
 
 
Re:  Periodic Certification of Fire Protection Systems 
 
 
Dear Building Owner/ Manager: 
You are receiving this notice because City of Philadelphia records indicate that your building is serviced by fire 
protection systems subject to periodic testing and inspection requirements under the Philadelphia Fire Code.  
 
The following systems are subject to testing and inspection requirements: 

• Fire sprinklers 
• Fire alarms 
• Emergency and standby power  
• Smoke Control Systems 
• Dampers in high-rise buildings and certain occupancies providing social entertainment 
• Other fire suppression systems, including protections for kitchen hoods, spray booths, or electrical 

equipment. 
 
These inspections must be made by a qualified individual licensed by the City and certification must be provided 
using City forms. Visit the City’s website, www.phila.gov/li/fire-protection-certification, for more information on 
required certifications. Please note that systems servicing buildings used solely for 1-2 dwelling units are not 
subject to these certification requirements. Homeowners must refer to their operational manuals for maintenance 
requirements of systems serving their homes.  
 
Beginning April 1, 2023, all certifications were to be submitted to the City by the licensed inspector through 
http://eclipse.phila.gov. Building owners and licensed inspectors may be subject to enforcement action if 
required certifications are not submitted by May 31, 2024. 
 
You may verify that certifications have been successfully submitted to the City through www.atlas.phila.gov.  
Search for your property address and click on the Licenses and Inspections tab to find all Building Certifications 
submitted for the property.  
 

http://www.phila.gov/li/fire-protection-certification
http://eclipse.phila.gov/
http://www.atlas.phila.gov/
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If your building is no longer serviced by a fire protection system, please contact the Department at 
https://form.jotform.com/PhillyLI/FSDiscontinue by May 31, 2024. Additional information demonstrating that 
the building remains in compliance with the Philadelphia Code may be required.  
 
Please submit any additional questions or concerns to the Department through FireSafetySystemCerts@phila.gov 
or call 3-1-1 (215-686-8686, if calling from outside of the City).  
 
Sincerely, 
Audits and Investigations Unit 
City of Philadelphia 
Department of Licenses and Inspections 
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